F.o.D.S News

A huge thank you to everyone that supported the bingo night, it was a massive success with a village hall full house! The feedback was fantastic and really appreciated, and we will definitely be having another before Christmas and if we get time, we might even squeeze one in over the summer.

We raised a whopping £ 570.00!!!

This money is going to be used to help fund week-long celebrations, organised by the school for their 180th birthday.

After we come back from Easter, our next event will be the "Coronation Celebration"

On Friday 5th May 2pm - 3.15pm

Everyone is welcome

£2.50 per child
Paid via ParentPay or to office in a named envelope
and it will include everything below

Name the coronation bear competition
Cake and drink
Crown competition - prize for winner in each year
1 Raffle ticket for the coronation hamper
Face painting
Temporary tattoo
Non school uniform - red, white, & blue theme

Facebook- Friends of Dunham school https://www.facebook.com/groups/547461736880524

Also if you want to be part of the FoDS team, email me and I can add you to our what's app group. Lollymark@hotmail.com

Thankyou and have a lovely Easter holiday.

Lorraine & all at FoDS



£2.50 per child and includes everything below
Please pay via parent pay or via office in named envelope
Name the coronation bear - winner announced 3pm
Crown competition - prize for winner in each year
Non school uniform - red white blue theme
Raffle ticket - prize winner announced at 3pm
Face painting * Temporary tattoo * Cake and drink
Everyone Welcome